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COVID-19 is a horrific disease. it is enveloping

the world, with more than twenty-five million
cases and nearly one million deaths. A cure is
nowhere in sight, and a search for a vaccine is
continuing. The disease is challenging
individuals and societies alike, in terms of social
interactions, economic well-being, and
community engagement. Churches are also
experiencing challenges during this difficult
period.

The National Council of Churches and the
Orthodox Christian Studies Center of Fordham
University are pleased to present the second in
a series of webinars highlighting some of these
ecclesial challenges. The discussion will also
examine how churches are striving to meet
these challenges, as well as the opportunity to
do this ministry together.

The webinar will be livestreamed and open to all
who have pre-registered. The event will include

some time for audience questions. The event is

free and open to the public.
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